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Comments: Santa Catalina Ranger District of the Coronado National Forest

RE: Environmental Assessment (EA) for the CRFS Project

March 8, 2016

Dear Christina Pearson,

I attended your meeting in Oracle about the prescribed burns you are considering doing here in Oracle.

This is of much concern due to the possibility of losing control of the burn. In Oracle this could be very disastrous

because of the proximity of the forest to our village. 

Sincerely,

Barbara Haas

bhhappylady@gmail.com

 


